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From the Private Office 14 June 2010

Dear Mr Abell

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your letter of 12 May 
requesting a meeting with him or a represent to discuss in detail the Press 
Complaints Commission's work.

Unfortunately, the Prime Minister is unable to meet with you owing to the 
enormous pressures on his diary at the moment but Andy Coulson here at No. 10 
would be pleased to see you. I will ask his office to get in touch to set this up.

Yours sincerely

KATE M ARLEY

Mr Stephen Abell
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